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Parent/Teacher 
conferences are April 
11th & 12th. Watch for 
more information and 
slips with a date & time 
for your conference 
with Rebecca. 

 

  

 
 

  

 
March is another exciting month with St. Patrick’s Day, 
Poison Prevention Week (March 19th-25th), spring 
beginning on March 20th and “National Advocacy for 
Children’s Day” on March 22nd.  March is also “Nutrition 
Month.”  

*Don’t forget daylight savings begins on Sunday, March 12th. 
CHANGE YOUR CLOCKS AHEAD ONE HOUR! 

 
 

Spring Break is March 27th-31st. There is NO 
PRESCHOOL. Classes resume on Monday, April 3rd for the 
Monday/Wednesday class and Tuesday, April 4th for the 
Tuesday/Thursday class.  

 
 
Will Hale will be here to do a Kids Rock Concert on March 
21st at 10:30 a.m. This will be filled with plenty of child 
participation, excitement and dynamic learning. Kids are the 
rock stars when they clap, dance, and sing!  
 
 
Our Butter Braids fundraiser starts on March 7th and will 
end on March 20th. Delivery date is set for April 5th. More 
information to come soon! 

 

Preschool enrollment for the 2023-2024 school year will 
be opening soon. More information to come!  
 
 

 
 

 

 

Check out this month’s Parent Education topic on 
“How to Reduce Sugar in Your Child’s Diet.”   
(Can be found on Parent’s Page of website or on our 
front board in the lobby) 

 

 

*Watch for more details to come! 
 

 
LOOKING AHEAD 

Plan to join us 
on Tuesday, 
August 8th, 
2023 from 4-6:30 
p.m. at Tiny Tots 
to celebrate 50 
years of 
operation. 
Family fun, food, 
& entertainment! 
Save the date!  



 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


